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71, Fenchurch Street, L endon, EL 3

Telegrams: Committee, London, Telex Telephone: ROYal 9166
Telex No.: 24305

29th June, 1961.

Dear Sirs
: m.8. "CONSTANCE"

In reply to your letter of the 2lst June
I have to inform you that provided a satisfactory
General Lxamination in accordance with Circular
1959 is held about October next ;the Committee
will be prepared to consider the Owners' proposal
to postpone the completion of the Special Survey
until some time before the end of October, 1962.

I shall be glad if you will advise the Owners
accordingly.

Yours faithfully,

pro Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

The Surveyors,
GOTHELNBURG .
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